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HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
June 5, 2014 

Hazelwood’s Statement of Calling: As members of the body of Christ, we at Hazelwood are called to share 
God’s love by introducing individuals to Christ and nurturing personal spiritual growth for Christ’s mission. 

Motto:  Our BEST for Christ 

Rev. James Petty, Associate Minister 
Linette Cook, Administrative Assistant, Newsletter Editor 

Amy Stucky, Moderator 

Sunday Schedule: Traditional Worship, 10 a.m.; Celebrate! Worship, 10 a.m. 

Coffee Fellowship, 11:15 a.m. Children Church School,10:10 a.m.; 

Adult Church School, 11:30 a.m.  

Hazelwood Christian Church 

1400 W University Avenue 

Muncie, IN 47303 

Ph.  (765) 282-5969; Fax  (765) 282-5569 
E-mail:  hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

Website:  www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Preschool website:  www.hazelwoodpreschool.org 

Look for us at:  

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  

We will be constantly building 
and adding to it,  

so check back often! 
You can also contact us 

through the Website. Check 
out the home page. 

 

 

2014 
June 19 
July 17 
August 14 

September 4 & 18 
 

Items to be published in the  
Newsletter are due in the  

office one week prior to mail date. 
                    Thank you! 

If you’re up for learning more about The Disciples of Christ denomination; if 
you’re interested in a meaningful worship experience with other Disciples 

from across the state; if you’d like to participate in thought-provoking and 
informative workshops, The Indiana Regional (Disciples) Assembly may just 

be the thing for you! 
 

The “Go Back To The Future” Assembly will be held September 26 - 27, at 
Light Of The World Christian Church in Indianapolis. There will be a 175th 
Anniversary party held Friday night, with anniversary cake from a cake 

contest! 
For more information and registration, visit 

www.assembly.indianadisciples.org. 

Prayer Warriors have been gathering together in the Chapel during the 
Search Committee meetings, to pray for our Search Committee. This has 

been a wonderful time of prayer, reflection, and discussion, using the book, 
“I Am A Church Member,” by Thom S. Rainer, as a guide. We will continue to 

meet, as the Search Committee meets, and we encourage as many as are 
able to join us. The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, June 10, at 7 p.m., in 

the Chapel.  
 

Search Committee members are: Myrna Atkinson, Shirley Bookout, Jack  

Carmichael, Mike Haars, Wendy Rees, Tom Schnuck, Eric Shirk, and ex  
officio, Amy Stucky and Tony Gill.  
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June 8 - 11, 2014 

SUNDAY 
 

• Traditional Worship service, 10 a.m., Sanctuary.  

• Celebrate! Worship service, 10 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Worship Team meeting, 11:30 a.m. 

• Graduation Reception for Krisha Conley, 2 - 5 p.m.  
   Congregation is invited. 

MONDAY • Preschool Team meeting, 1 p.m. 

• Men’s Softball Game, 7 p.m., Muncie Sports Complex,   
   Field B. 

TUESDAY • Search Committee meeting, 7 p.m. 

• Prayer time, 7 p.m., Chapel. 

WEDNESDAY • Elders’ meeting, 5 p.m. 
 

JOYS AND CONCERNS… 
 

Oskar Wagner is a patient at IU Health Ball Memorial Hospital. 
 

In Appreciation: 

“Thank you to all of the Hazelwood Congregation for honoring me on 

Graduation Sunday. Thank you for the gift, lunch, and all of your support.” 
Josh Clary 

 

“Thank you very much for renewing my scholarship for the 2014-2015 school 
year. This scholarship has benefited me greatly in the past two years, and 

it will continue to do so in the upcoming year. I appreciate all that this 
scholarship allows me to do in affording my tuition. Thank you!” Shane 

Conley 
 

Congratulations to: 

Natalie (Carter) & Cesar Castillo upon the birth of their daughter, Charlotte 
Elaine, May 19, in Kokomo. Charlotte is welcomed by her brothers: 
Ashton, Liam, and Hudson. Hazelwood Grandma is Toni Carter, Aunts are: 

Michelle Carter and Erin Ciscell. 
 

Ann Wolfe, who has been chosen to fill a part-time interim administrative 

 assistant position in the School of Music at BSU. Duties begin June 16. 

     All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted. 

YOU’RE INVITED… 

Mary Jo Anacker is celebrating 

her 80th birthday on Sunday, 

June 8, 2 - 4 p.m., at Morrison 

Woods Healthcare Facility, 

4100 N Morrison Road.  

Your presence is gift enough, 

and it would make her day!  

The congregation 

is invited to attend a Gradua-

tion Open House to honor 

Joshua Clary, Saturday, June 

7, from 2 - 5 p.m., 7311 W 

County Road 400 N. Joshua 

will graduate from Wes-Del 

High School, June 8, and he 

plans to attend Ivy Tech in 

the fall. 

Joshua is a Jones Scholarship 

recipient. Congratulations! 

GRADUATION DVD AVAILABLE 
 

If you were unable to be at Hazelwood for 

Graduation Sunday, there is a DVD avail-
able for checkout, in the Library, of the 

video that served as the message for that 
worship service.  The video shows all 6 of 

Hazelwood’s high school graduates an-
swering different questions. It’s a great way 

to get to know them as they share their faith 
with us. Please return the video to the Li-
brary when you’re finished, so that others 

can also enjoy the video. 

“Raise The Roof” project is off and 
running, with a target date for re-

placement sometime this summer. 
Funds are still needed to complete 

the project, as well as to provide new 
(much needed) carpet in Cartwright 

Hall, the Library, and Rotunda. 
All of us are needed to help, as able. 
Make your check out to Hazelwood, 

and mark it “Roof.” Thank you! 
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Looking Ahead . . .  

 

Friday, July 4 

Church Office closed in observance 

of Independence Day 

 

Sunday, July 6 

One Service, Outdoors, 10 a.m. 
 
 

June 15 - 21, 2014 

SUNDAY • Traditional Worship service, 10 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate!  Worship service, 10 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

MONDAY • Area Ministers’ meeting, 11 a.m. 

• Christian Women’s Fellowship, 2 p.m., home of Jeane  
   Garrett 

• Men’s Softball game, 9 p.m., field C, Muncie Sports  
   Complex. 

FRIDAY • Men’s lunch, 12 p.m. Host: Ed Wagner. 

TUESDAY • Trustees’ meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

• Board meeting, 7 p.m. 

SATURDAY • Youth mission trip leaves, 2 p.m. 

        All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted. 

Person Responsible for picking up your child: 
__________________________________________________  

 Phone: ___________________________________________  
 Relationship to Child: _____________________________  

Child’s T-Shirt Size: _______________________________   
 

 
I give permission for my child's photo to be used by Hazelwood for promo-
tional use, including but not limited to Facebook, Website, Twitter, church 

newsletters, and church slide shows.  
 Yes: ________________ No: __________________ 

 
 

Please complete and return to the church office by July 1, 2014, so we can 
make sure there is enough food and supplies available. Additional forms 
may be printed from our church website, www.hazelwoodchurch.org. 

 
The cost is $10.00 for the first child, $5.00 for each additional child, with a 

family max of $20.00. This is due at time of registration. This includes a meal 
each night, a tee-shirt, VBS music CD, Arts-n-Crafts, and other take home  

items.  
 
We still need volunteers to help us with the preschool area and games; to 

help in the nursery; to clean up after the program each night; to serve and 
clean up at meal-time; and registration.  

If you can help in any way, see Mariangella Glaze or Rev. James. 

For church use only:  
Crew Number or Name: _________________________________________  

Crew Leader's Name: ___________________________________________ 
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Monday, July 14 - Friday, July 18 

6 - 8:30 p.m. 

Registration Form  
(one per child)  

                        Please complete both sides  

 Child's Name: ____________________________________________   

 Child's Age: __________  Date of Birth: _______________________  
 Child's Gender: _______ Grade Completed: __________________  

 Parent's Name: ____________________________________________  
 Street Address: ____________________________________________  
City, ST, ZIP: ______________________________________________ 

 Home Phone: ______________________________________________  
Parent/Caregiver's cell phone: ______________________________  

 Home Email Address: ______________________________________  
Home Church: _____________________________________________ 

 
  
 

Hazelwood  

Christian Church  

Vacation Bible School 2014  

1400 W University Ave  

Muncie, IN 47303  

Child’s Allergies: ________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________
__________________________________

 ________________  
In case of emergency, contact: ____________________________ 

Phone: _____________________  
Relationship to Child: ____________________________________  

Missions Sunday, June 1 

A wonderful day of recognition of the many ways Hazelwood serves the  

community. We were blessed with messages from Don Ford, Muncie Mis-
sion; Becky Clock, Christian Ministries; Cornelius and Mary Dollison, sharing 

about the needs of the Whitely Neighborhood and M.O.M.S. 
Jim Warrner presented Winnie Muhiga with the total giving from the month 

of May “Winnie’s Kids, Kenya” offerings as follows: 
 CWF -  $100 
 ChKiLo Sunday School Class - $50 

 Ball State Friends - $1,810 
 Yorktown Christian Church - $350 

 Hazelwood Members - $2,615 
 Missions & Benevolence - $1,500 

 Grand Total -  $6,425.00 

Winnie was speechless, and most grateful! 
 

June Disbursements 

Each of the following organizations received $500: Whitely Community 

Council, Muncie Mission, Christian Ministries, YWCA, Second Harvest,  
Habitat for Humanity, and A Better Way, for a total of $3,500. We also sent 

$100 to Church World Service. 
 

Christian Ministries Food Pantry 

Volunteers are needed, June 18, 19, and 20, from 8:45 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. If you 
are able to help, contact Jim Warrner at 717-0544. (The next dates to serve 

are August 27 - 29, so mark your calendar and be ready to help!) 
 

Christmas In July 

Sundays, July 13, 20, 27, we will be collecting items for Christian Ministries’ 

Food Pantry. A list of needed items will be in the June 19 Newsletter. 
 
“Thanks” to all of you, from the Missions & Benevolence Committee mem-

bers: Marcia Miller, Wendy Rees, Carol Schussler, Jim Warrner, and Shirley 
Bookout, Chair. Blessings to all! 


